
	
  

               

           Week #36 & #37 
           May 20-31, 2019 
        Room 6’s Weekly News 
 

• It was great to see families at Open House last Thursday. I love to see how proud the 
students are of their work, and how they remember to show you so many details from the 
year. We will be making a portfolio to bring our work home during the last week of school.  

• Spelling returns for this week and next week. Students should complete three to four 
Spelling City activities for each week.  

• On Wednesday, we will head to the Link Up Performance at Saroyan Theater. 
Unfortunately, we are not allowed to bring any chaperones along with us on the trip, and 
there is not any space for an audience inside the Saroyan Theater. Fourth grade students 
will be playing with the Fresno Philharmonic. We will leave school at 10:30 and return at 
12:30. Bring a morning snack to eat before we leave since we will eat lunch a bit later.   

• Grades and effort marks are being finalized at the end of next week. Missing Work 
Reports were giving to students during Fun Friday (5/17) and this work can be turned in 
Monday (5/20). After Monday, late work will not be accepted. Students received many 
reminders and time to complete work. Students check their grades regularly, no surprises.  

• Block M Forms will be sent home next week for those students wishing to calculate 
their eligibility. Remember, Block M is a challenge for fourth graders, so don't be 
discouraged if you don't have 30 points.  

• On Tuesday June 4th, we will have “Board Game Day” (after we participate in 
Manchester’s Play Day). Students can bring games and snacks to share with friends.  

• We are in need of parents to drive and chaperone our end of the year celebration at 
Oso de Oro Park on June 5th. Please see the special letter about this trip (in Monday’s 
Manchester Folder) for more specific details.   

• Mission Models and Project Boards need to go home by Monday, June 3rd. Students can 
easily bring their project boards, but mission models make take some planning.  

• We will have a sub on Tuesday, May 28th, while I attend the FUSD Elementary 
Softball Tournament with the girls’ team.  

• Character Counts, especially in the last few weeks of school! I am reminding and 
encouraging students to follow directions and be respectful to others quite a bit.  

We have 13 days of school left! Here’s what is on the calendar: 

o May 22: Link Up at Saroyan Theater (10:30-12:30) 
o June 3: Awards Assembly at 1:45 in Cafeteria  
o June 4: 2nd-4th Play Day and Board Game Day   
o June 5: Oso de Oro Park Fourth Grade End of the Year Celebration 10:15-1:45 
o June 6: Last Day of Fourth Grade dismissal at 12:00. 

Contact Mrs. Scott ★ 248-7220 ★  www.mrsscott.net  ★ jamie.scott@fresnounified.org 


